
 

 

 
  
 
 
 
No. 702/19 
 
 
11th December 2019 
 
 
To:   All Branches 
 
 
 
Dear Colleagues 
 
LABOUR PARTY CONFERENCE 2019: CWU DELEGATION REPORTS 
 
The 2019 Labour Party Conference was held in Brighton from Saturday 21st to Wednesday 25th 
September 2019. 
 
For your information the below attachments are reports on the decisions taken by the CWU 
delegation at their meetings.  
 
Any enquiries on the above LTB should be addressed to the General Secretary’s office 
gsoffice@cwu.org. 

 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Dave Ward 
General Secretary 
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